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January 21, 1986

George W. Sypert, M.D.
Chairman, Joint Section on
Spinal Disorders

Univ. of Florida Health Center
Box J265, Dept of Neurosurgery
Gainesville, FL 32610

Dear George:

At the most recent AANS Board of Directors meeting, the Board
reviewed your very astute comments concerning fiscal policies
of the Joint Section. Your opinions helped the Board to
reflect on these issues and brought out some important points
to be considered in the future. If at any point you have
additional thoughts on the matter please feel free to
communicate them either through your Board report, Russel
Patterson or me anytime throughout the year.

With best wishes,
Henry D. Garretbon, M.D.

AANS Secretary
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